
 

 

3rd June 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Reception Welcome Meetings 

 
We are looking forward to welcoming your family into Oswald Road Primary School’s Reception. 
At Oswald Road we believe in providing the best possible care for your child. Our first priority is 
to get to know your child and ensure that their transition into Reception is smooth.  
 
We would like to invite you to meet the team and see our wonderful Reception. The first 
meeting will take place on Wednesday 17th June at 9.00am and we will also be running the 
same meeting on Thursday 18th June at 4.30pm for parents who cannot attend the morning 
session.  
 
These meetings will provide parents with lots of key information including ‘Teaching and 
Learning’ in the Early Years, the daily routine in Reception, who your child’s teacher will be and 
the ethos of our school. At the meeting we will also be providing you with more information 
about your child’s transition into Reception. 
 
At the meeting you will also be given a ‘Welcome Pack’ containing lots of important information 
and letters which will need to be signed and returned to us before your child can begin with us.  
 
We look forward to meeting you all. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Jen Dyson 
Reception Phase Leader 
 
 
  
 
 

 

 


